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Spring Cleaning Check List  

Paint Mailbox 

Remove dead leaves from lawn and flower beds / add 

mulch to flower beds 

Clean gutters  

Remove weeds from lawn and flower beds  and treat lawn against future 

weeds  

  Repair areas in need of maintenance on exterior of home  

Remove landscaping that did not survive the winter  

Keep Castlewood HOA beautiful!  

Repair and reseal woodwork 



Contact Information 

3420 Fairfield Lane 

Highland Village, TX 

75077 

Phone: 972-317-2457 

Fax: 972-317-5889 

www.castlewoodhoa.com 

 

 

 

 

Jennifer Hansen 

Community Manager 

jhansen@SpectrumAM.com 

 

On-site Management 

Office Hours: 

Mon-Fri: 9:00 - 5:00 

After Hours by  

Appointment 

 

Professionally Managed 

By: 

Spectrum Association  

Management 

 Dallas Division Office 

5212 Tennyson Pkwy 

Plano, TX 75024 

972-992-3444 



Community Fun 



 

 

Annual Meeting of the Membership: 

Thursday, December 10, 2020 

 

BOD Meeting  

March 25, 2020 

 

Board Information 

Tony Leone, President 

Mike Murphy, Vice President 

Jeff Bailey, Secretary 

Amber Coddington, Treasurer 

Susan Aronow, Director 

Modifications Committee 

Bert Williams, Kathy Parker, 

Heyder Alsaffar, Steve Dodson , and  

Peggy Williams         

 

Application for Home Improvement 

is available on the website under 

“Community Forms.” 

 

Annual Assessments of $650 are due  

January 1, 2021 

 

 

March Community Inspections  

In this months community inspections violations will be issued for: 

• Visible Trash and Recycle Bins 

It is that time of year! Time to treat your lawns for 

weeds, clean up flower beds from the winter, and paint 

mailboxes and bases in need of paint!  

Mark Your Calendar!  

April 10, 2020   Easter Eggstravaganza  

May 24, 2020   Pig Roast  

July 4, 2020   Fourth of July Parade  

August 21, 2020   End of Summer Bash  

October 3, 2020   Beer & Brats  

October 31, 2020 Halloween Spooktacular  

November 26, 2020 Turkey Trot  

December 5, 2020  Cookies with Santa  

December 10, 2020  Annual Meeting  

Special Announcement  

To accommodate LISD’s Spring Break, 

the March BOD meeting has been 

moved to March 25, 

2020 at 7:00 pm in 

the Clubhouse.  

 



Are You Ready for Pool Season at Castlewood? 

 

The Castlewood pool officially opens on May 1, 2020. If you are an   

existing resident and have pool cards that no longer work you can stop 

by the Clubhouse during regular business hours to have them            

reactivated or replaced. If you lost your pool cards, new cards can be 

purchased for $10 each. Please bring a check made out to Castlewood 

HOA.  

New residents will receive one complementary card in the clubhouse!  

The pool is open daily beginning May 1, 2020 from 10 am to 10 pm.       

A portion of the pool pavilion can be reserved for family events, but be 

aware that the pool will remain open to the community.  

 

If you have questions stop by or call the community manager.  

972-317-2457 

 

April 18th & 25th  

Notice of Open Seat on the Board of Directors 

Castlewood HOA  will fill an open seat on the Board of Directors at its March 25 meeting. 

The Board of Directors is seeking interested residents of Castlewood HOA to volunteer for 

this position. BOD members must commit to monthly meetings and have the ability to    

review and make decisions via e-mail regarding the day to day business of the community.  

Interested parties should complete a candidate solicitation form and plan to attend BOD 

meeting on March 25, 2020 at 7:00 pm to be considered. Forms can be found on the      

community website www.castlewoodhoa.com or by stopping by the Clubhouse.  



 



 

 

At CK Glass and Mirror, our 
business is built on our         
professionalism and  integrity. 
R.E.D.  represents our  founding 
principles of building            
Relationships with our clients,           
Excellence in everything we do, 
and our Drive to go above and 
beyond your expectations. We 
will show you why we are the 
clearest choice when it comes 
to glass. 

Our goal at CK Glass and Mirror 
is to help those in need and 
provide a one stop glass shop 
for all of your glass and glazing 
needs. We offer commercial 
and residential flat glass       
replacement and installation, 
screen application, shower  
enclosures, custom mirrors, 
table tops, and more! 

Customers choose CK Glass and refer us to their friends and family because of our ability to deliver on what we promise. We stay upfront, 
honest, and truly want to help. Thank you to everyone who has supported our local business.  

We have THE BEST clients anyone could hope for. We are so blessed to have met and worked with the people we have. Without them, 
there would be no us. 

At CK Glass, helping others is a big part of who we are. This company is our ministry and we plan to use the platform we have been given 
to help those in need. If you need anything, glass or not, please feel free to contact us. Call 202-722-0373 or visit ckglassco.com for more 
great information. 

CK Glass CO. is a Proud  Sponsor of the Castlewood Dragons Swim Team!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

E-mail the community manager at                      

jhansen@spectrumam.com or stop by the office 

for more information about advertising in the 

monthly newsletter.  



 

Castlewood CONNECTION 

CASTLEWOOD HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

3420 FAIRFIELD LANE 

HIGHLAND VILLAGE, TX 75077 

 A Special Thank You 

 

The BOD would like to thank Susan Aronow for her service to the community as a 

member of the Board of Directors. Susan will be relocating to Florida with her         

husband Richard and their four-legged companion.  

 

Susan was instrumental in the renovation of the Clubhouse in 2018 and 2019.  She 

gave countless  hours working as the head of the Decorating Committee to beautify 

and update the Community Clubhouse. Her efforts will be enjoyed by residents for 

years to come.  

 

Please join us in wishing her the best in her future endeavors and thanking her for her 

service to Castlewood.  

All The Best,  

Castlewood HOA Board of Directors & Jennifer Hansen/ Community Manager  


